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National Exchange Retired Employees’ 
Association 

January 2024 e-Newsletter 

 

Chapter Happenings 

 
 
Fort Riley Chapter 
Christmas 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Message to all AREA Chapters 
Please send information from your Chapter 
meetings to newsletter@aafesretired.org.  
Include photos if you would like.  Our 
chapters offer great friendship and great 
times.  Let all of AREA know! 
 
  Jonathan, Editor 


